
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         16 April 2024 

Notice of Motion No. 145 

Mobile Lighting and Security  

 
I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move the following motion at the Council Meeting on 22 April 2024: 

 
That Council resolve: 

1. To receive a report at the 26 August Council meeting (unless deferred to a later date in consultation with the 
Mayor) regarding a high level feasibility study on the cost and use of mobile lighting and CCTV security 
stations, in relation to crime prevention.   

2. Advocate to the Minister for Crime Prevention and Police, the honorable Anthony Carbines, MP for funding 
to provide assistance with Crime Prevention Strategies, to improve perceptions of community safety. 
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